
 

 

 

BRIAN W. JONES, PRESIDENT/CEO OF THE FIRST NATIONAL BANK OF ELMER   
JOINS BOARD OF DIRECTORS FOR THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF PHILADELPHIA 
 

 
 

ELMER, NJ - Brian W. Jones, President and CEO of The First National Bank of Elmer has joined the 

Board of Directors for the Federal Reserve Bank of Philadelphia. He will also serve on the Executive 

Committee and will Vice Chair the Audit Committee. 

The directors play a critical role in the effective functioning of the Federal Reserve System, 

supervising the administration of their respective Reserve Bank’s operations, performing an 

important corporate governance function, and providing insights to help inform Federal Open 

Market Committee deliberations. 

Mr. Jones stated, “I was very honored to be elected to the Board of Directors of the Federal 

Reserve Bank of Philadelphia. I appreciate the opportunity to serve with such a distinguished group 

of individuals.” 

District member banks elect three Class A directors to represent banking and three Class B 

directors to represent the public; the Board of Governors appoints three Class C directors to 

represent the public, including the chair and deputy chair of the board. 

 


